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CORRECTION:

Maryanne misunderstood Thomas when he left a couple of weeks ago (I thought he said his mother died).  
He called the Director's Office today to say that his mother is still the same; she is very seriously ill.  He 
will be back at work on Nov. 14th.  So sorry for the guffaw!

EXHIBIT IN THE LIBRARY GALLERIA :

Exhibit Announcement: This is woman's hour...: The Life of Mary Baker Eddy.

Date: November 1, 2002 - December 31, 2002
Location: Library Galleria
Reception: Monday, November 18 from 5pm-7pm, Library Galleria

The Special Collections Department is hosting the nationally acclaimed Mary Baker Eddy exhibit, "This is 
woman's hour...." from November 1 - December 31. Mary Baker Eddy (1821-1910) was an influential 
American author, activist, and teacher, noted for her groundbreaking ideas about women's rights, 
spirituality, and health. In 1908 she launched The Christian Science Monitor, a leading international 
newspaper which has received seven Pulitzer Prizes.

The exhibit was designed by The Writings of Mary Baker Eddy in collaboration with the Women's Rights 
National Historical Park in Seneca Falls, New York (a National Park Service facility). This touring version 
has traveled to numerous states and has been seen by over 1.5 million visitors at public libraries, 
university libraries, and state capital buildings. The exhibit features videos, interactive listening stations, 
news clippings, and photographs.

LIBRARY STAFF PUBLICATION:

Helene Volat has had the following published.  What good fortune!

Helene Volat. "Jean-Francois Lyotard. Bibliography" In  Jean-Francois Lyotard, Philosophy, Politics and 
the Sublime:267-300. (Continental Philosophy VIII).  Ed. by Hugh Silverman. New York: Routledge, 2002.

HABITAT FOR HUMANITY NEWS :

The following staff are working on November 15th from 9:00 - noon in Bellport:   Chris, Kristen, Meryl, 



Arlene, April, and Maryanne.

Let's hope for clear weather.

The dedication of the house will be held on December 10th in the morning.  The President's Office + 
media will be there.




